
 
        Lr. No. Secy/LODR/2024                                         Date: 24.05.2024 

 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051. 
 
Scrip Code: NLCINDIA 

To 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze JeeJeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
Scrip Code: 513683  

 
 Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 – Typographical 

error in Financial Statement FY 2023-24 filed with the stock exchanges – Reg 
 
Ref: 1. Our intimation Lr.No. Secy/LODR/2024 dated 15.05.2024. 
        2. Our intimation Lr.No. Secy/LODR/2024 dated 17.05.2024 
 

***** 
With reference to the letters cited above, the Company has submitted the audited financial 
results for the quarter and year ended 31.03.2024 with the stock exchanges on 15.05.2024 
and 17.05.2024. In the submitted financial statements, in the Consolidated Statement of 
Cash Flow, there is an inadvertent typographical error in “Net Cash used in Investing 
Activities”. Accordingly, for the year ended 31.03.2024, the amount Rs. (3043.09) Crore 
submitted earlier is to be read as Rs. (3151.26) Crore and for the year ended 31.03.2023, 
the amountRs. (2393.79) Crore submitted earlier is to be read as Rs. (2498.58) Crore.  
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For NLC India Limited 

 
 
 

Company Secretary & 
Compliance Officer  
 

 

NLC India Limited 
(‘Navratna’ - Government of India Enterprise) 

Registered Office: No.135, EVR Periyar High Road, Kilpauk, Chennai-600 010. 
Corporate Office: Block-1, Neyveli-607 801, Cuddalore District, Tamil Nadu. 
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